
Election Day 2020 
 

Tuesday, November 3, 2020 is Election Day. This is a negotiated, paid 
holiday. Having this day off allows us an opportunity to cast our ballots 
and actively work in our communities to make a difference on Election 
Day 2020 and it is important now more than ever to cast your vote up and down 
the ballot. 
 
As our UAW President Rory Gamble said: 
“The focus of the upcoming November General Election is zeroed in on who will 
become our next President, of course. But there are so many other essential 
decisions that need to be made in this election. Decisions that will affect our work, 
and our financial and personal lives at the local, regional and state level.” 
 
To do this, not only do we need to understand the candidates in our states and 
districts and know where they stand on the issues that impact us, we need to 
continue to work hard every day until November 3rd by going out into our 
communities and talking to our co‐workers, so they understand what is truly at 
stake in these elections.  
 
We also need to encourage everyone and their family members to vote and not 
just for the top of the ticket! 
 
Please contact your Local Union Representatives or Regional CAP Coordinator for 
information on activities in your area that you can participate in on and leading up 
to Election Day and don’t forget to checkout: https://uawendorsements.org/ to 
get a list of the UAW endorsed candidates in your area and Get Out and Vote!  
 
If you are unsure if you are registered or have more questions about voting in 
your state or polling locations, please visit: https://iwillvote.com/ where you 
can be easily and quickly directed for questions regarding to voting! 
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